
Leisure Club Newsletter.  
Hello all, just a little update on all thing’s leisure club as we come towards the 

end of 2024.  

We would like to extend our gratitude to all members who participated in our 

annual Christmas party last week. We are already looking forward to next year.  

 

Staff 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new staff members, Himar and Jason. Don’t forget to say 

hello to then and make them feel welcome at the Lodge. 

 

If you are interested in participating in any fitness classes in 2025 please whatsapp 089 2753151 or next 

visit ask a staff member to add you to the group. Some exciting new classes will be added in January. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Hours 2024/2025 
Date Day Times 

20th Friday 7am-8pm 

21st Saturday 8am – 8pm 

22nd Sunday 9am – 5pm 

23rd Monday CLOSED 

24th Tuesday CLOSED 

25th Wednesday CLOSED 

26th Thursday CLOSED 

27th Friday 12pm – 8pm 

28th Saturday 9am – 8pm 

29th Sunday 9am – 8pm 

30th Monday 9am – 8pm 

31st Tuesday 9am – 7pm 

1st Wednesday 9am – 8pm  

2nd Thursday 7am – 10pm 

3rd Friday 7am – 9pm 

4th  Saturday 8am – 8pm  

5th  Sunday 8am – 8pm 

From Monday 6th we resume as Normal 
M-T 7am-10pm, F 7am-9pm & 8am-8pm S/Sun. 

 

Congratulations to our favourite Annaghdown Woman Marian Murray who has been appointed Leisure 

Club manager for 2025. We wish her all the best in her new role and we are sure everyone will support her!  

 

Finally, as most of you are aware our current manager Alan Concannon will depart our staff after 21 years’ 

service after Christmas. The leisure club staff and I’m sure all of you members will miss him and we 

genuinely wish him all the best in his new job! Be sure to wish him well if you see him around the village!  

Kind regards, the staff in the Lodge!  

Alan, Marian, Sinead, Eanna and James, Jason & Himar.   


